
 

 

 

Invitation to the Business at OECD (BIAC) Zero Corruption Forum 
1st March 2024 at LUMSA University, Giubileo room 

Via di Porta Castello 44, 00193 Rome 
 

 

Dear members, dear partners, 

We are delighted to invite you to join our Business at OECD (BIAC) Zero Corruption 
Forum. This high-level event takes place at LUMSA University in Rome, Italy, on 1st 
March 2024, 10h00-13h00, and will be followed by a networking lunch. The event will 
set the scene for the new Business at OECD Zero Corruption Campaign, which will be 
launched on that day. It will bring together anti-corruption experts from business, 
governments, international organizations, and civil society to discuss emerging corruption 
trends and tools to tackle them. Participants will also exchange views on how we can work 
in partnership to promote integrity and foster a corruption-free business environment. 

The new Business at OECD Zero Corruption Campaign aims to: 

• Mark the 25th anniversary of the OECD Anti-Bribery Convention and trigger a 
reflection process on how to ensure its continued relevance; 

• Raise awareness of the need to eliminate corruption for achieving the Sustainable 
Development Goals, in line with the Business at OECD Zero Corruption Manifesto; 

• Showcase the actions the business community is taking to eradicate corruption and 
inspire future action. 

 

Register here to join the Business at OECD Zero Corruption Forum 

 
Please contact our Policy Manager, Benedikt Wiedenhofer (wiedenhofer@biac.org), if you 
have any questions related to the event or the campaign. 

For all media and press enquiries, please email our Communications and Campaigns 
Advisor, Max Jablonowski (jablonowski@biac.org). 

We look forward to seeing you in Rome. 

Best regards, 

 
 
 
Nicola Allocca 
Chair of the Business at OECD 
Anti-Corruption Committee 

Hanni Rosenbaum 
Executive Director 
Business at OECD 

 

https://www.businessatoecd.org/hubfs/Business%20at%20OECD%20(BIAC)%20Zero-Corruption%20Manifesto.pdf?hsLang=en
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